
 

ATTENTION  
LINDMORE IRRIGATION DISTRICT GROWER 

 

 

 

• Effective on Monday July 24, 2017 and continuing through September 30, 2017, operators 

at the Lindmore Irrigation District will begin starting their morning operations shortly after 

6 AM. This is a change in practice to starting after 7 AM.  

• Meters closest to the Friant Kern Canal are typically started first. This is because we balance 

the lines as we move away from the canal 

• This change means that grower’s irrigators will need to be prepared to take water from the 

District as early as about 6:15 AM (depending on where the meter is located in proximity to 

the Friant-Kern Canal). This also means that water operations will be completed earlier in 

the day.  

• This change will aid growers in getting started sooner on their irrigations and allow District 

staff to complete their day prior to the hottest parts of the day.   

 

If you have questions, contact District staff at 559-562-2534 


